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Mail voting has been in use since it helped soldiers cast ballots during the Civil War. 

Mail voting has been increasing in usage since the 1980s, with unprecedented 

expansions taking place since the COVID-19 pandemic. Mail voting is a safe, secure, 

and reliable voting method used by voters of all political parties. We should not allow 

propaganda and misinformation to take away what ensures everyone is able to 

participate in our democracy. 


